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EDITORIAL 
 

 
Dear colleagues! 
 

We have the honour to introduce the 30th issue 

since Ukrainian Food Journal formation. 

The Journal was founded in 2012 to promote the 

publication of young scientists, but during this time it 

became a good assistant in research, a professional 

platform for publication and, consequently, discussion 

of important questions of food science. 

 We are proud of the Journal's recognition of the 

global scientific community. Wide geography of 

authors, including scientists from Bulgaria, Belarus, 

Romania, Lithuania, Moldova, Turkey, Iran, Czech 

Republic, Nigeria, Macedonia, Brazil, China, Poland, 

USA, Kazakhstan, Bangladesh, India, Japan, Georgia, 

France, Croatia, United Kingdom, Croatia, Ireland, Algeria, South Africa, Indonesia, 

Austria, Pakistan, Australia, and, of course, Ukraine, and the advisory support of 

partners from Poland, Bulgaria and Romania contribute the development of our 

Journal and make it interesting. 

The quality of the Ukrainian Food Journal is confirmed by its indexation  

EBSCO, CABI, DOAJ, ERIH PLUS, Chemical Abstracts Service Source Index, 

Food Science and Technology Abstracts and others. Since 2015, all journal articles 

have been indexed by the Emerging Sources Citation Index, which is part of the Web 

of Science Core Collection. 

However, the achieved successes don’t decrease, but also require greater 

responsibility for preparing the next issue. Currently, the journal is facing even more 

challenges and complicated tasks. We need to follow the requirements of science 

bases, which include the widening of the geography of authors, increasing the 

scientific level of articles and their citation. But we are convinced that the high 

potential and creativity of the authors of the articles will take our publication to a 

new level, provide it with even greater authority in professional circles. 

Today's anniversary of the Ukrainian Food Journal is the result of the hard work 

of scientists and the editorial board. We are sincerely grateful to all those who have 

made efforts to create, develop our journal and, above all, to the authors who are 

responsible for the preparation of articles that are really relevant and actively cited. 

      We wish the authors, the editorial board and our readers good health, enrichment 

of scientific achievements and the fullest realization of scientific potential!  
 

Sincerely,  

Editor-in-Chief 

Valerii Mank 


